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Minutes of the TG3c-TGad Coexistence Assurance Teleconference 
 
Date: 24 Feb 2009, 9am in JST 
 
Attendees: 
James Gilb (SiBeam), Reed Fisher (Oki), Steve Pope (No affiliation), Huai 
Rong Shao (Samsung), Keitarou Kondou (Sony), Raymond Yu (Panasonic), 
Shuzo Kato, Hiroshi Harada, Akio Iso, Chang Woo Pyo, Fumihide Kojima, 
Zhou Lan, Junyi Wang, Tuncer Baykas, Chin-Sean Sum (NICT). 
 
 
Discussions: 
1 TG3c Technical editor James Gilb explained that the purpose of this 

meeting is to get comments from 802.19 on the coexistence assurance 
document 09/022r7 prepared by TG3c and for TGad to raise concern to it. 

2 Steve Pope asked whether there is a group in 802.11 to provide feedback 
to TG3c. 
2.1 James Gilb explained that the TGad working on the 60GHz system 

will be interacting with TG3c. 
3 Hearing no further feedback from the floor, James Gilb announced that 

further discussion on the coexistence document can be done in the 
Vancouver Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 


